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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 May 2015 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Tuesday May 12
th

, 2015 at 7 PM (doors open at 

6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. 

Other Announcements 

YOUR ANNUAL DUES are now past due! Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior members. 

You can bring your check (made out to “Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the May meeting or mail your 

check to NSCC   PO Box 1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-1837. 

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is a 1940 Winged Liberty (Mercury) dime graded MS64 by 

PCGS in an old rattler holder. 

PROGRAM – The program this month is tentatively “Elongated Cents” by club member Bob C. 

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in May. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for any other future meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH – Non-Canadian Foreign Coin. (A nice, no problems coin, which you, as a collector, 

would like to have, would be appreciated).   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

ANA NEWS –  This year, three Colorado students will receive $2,150 in scholarships, one full and two 

partial, to attend the Summer Seminar. These scholarships came from the CWNA Scholarship Fund. 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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UPCOMING PROGRAMS – CAC Certification. 

 

PRESENTER RAFFLE PRIZE – 1942 Walking Liberty Half Dollar graded MS-63 by PCGS. 

Current eligible members – Dave F.(March), 
 

 

 

Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months’ meeting  

Last month’s meeting was held on Tuesday April 14
th

. We had 11 members in attendance. 

 

President Dave F. called the meeting to order at 7:07. 

Dave had various coin magazines, papers, and Greysheets to borrow this month. 

Dave reviewed a few interesting articles.  

-There was an article about why there are value disparities in Morgan Dollars with similar mintages at the 

same grade. The answer was due to survival rates of the Morgan Dollars at those grades. 

-The Queen of England got a new portrait on the British coins. 

-A judge ruled that the 1974-D Aluminum Cent is legal to own. 

-There is a proposal to get a woman’s portrait on the Twenty Dollar Bill by the year 2020. 

Dave reported on upcoming Coin Shows. Dave also reported on recent shows. The Ft. Collins show had no 

attendees from the NSCC so nothing to report. The Longmont show was small but dealers were happy with 

sales. 

Dave reviewed the Door Prizes, Raffle, and Coin of the Month for this meeting. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the April Newsletter along with some 

corrections in the show schedule.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers reports. We currently have $3,150.65 in the 

club account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply 

requesting to view it at the meeting.) 

Dave F. brought cookies. 

 

 

Old Business 

The club PO Box has been renewed. 

The club’s ANA membership was renewed. 

Dave was not able to get with gentleman who wanted an opinion on his collection but can’t drive. 

New Business 

Club members voted on establishing a Program/Presenter prize, to be given out at the Pot Luck, that will be 

given to one member who has given a program during the year. Each time a club member gives a program 

they will get one entry into the prize drawing. The prize will be posted in the Newsletter and be worth $45-

$50. 

 

Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

Joann L – Brought in a book she had purchased for $1 on how to make origami with a dollar bill. The Book 

included a $1 bill so she basically got the book for free.  

Bob C. -  Showed his Colorado State Quarter that had been made into a 9 piece jigsaw puzzle. 

Terry K. – Showed his pot metal symbol, similar to the one on the reverse of a Mercury dime, that could be 

placed on a staff. 
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Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: Pre 1999 Washington Quarter. The pot of 3 coins, was won by Dave F. 

Door Prizes: The door prize, 2009 US Presidential Dollar Proof set was won by Mark H. 

Raffle Prize:  A 1943-S Winged Liberty (Mercury) dime graded MS64 by PCGS in an old rattler holder was 

won by Andrew T. 

Youth Door Prize: No youth prize this month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 

 

 

 

Program 

There was no actual program, as the club had a swap meet. 
 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org
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                                                                                                                                      Coin Picture of the Month 

 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                        1878 Fugio Cent Reverse 

U P C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

JUNE 26TH - 28TH 

COLORADO SPRINGS COIN SHOW 

FREEDOM FINANCIAL SERVICES EXPO CENTER 

3650 N. NEVADA AVE 

COLORADO SPRINGS,  CO 80907 

FRI. 9AM TO 5PM 

SAT. 9AM TO 5PM 

SUN. 9AM TO 4PM   

CONTACT: FRANK OR BARBARA THOMAS (719) 632-4260 

OR EMAIL AT  FLBJ_71@Q.COM 

GO TO  HTTP://CSCC.ANACLUBS.ORG 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2015  

PRESIDENT * 

DAVE F. 

VICE PRESIDENT 

DAVE WI. 

SECRETARY * 

MARK H. 

TREASURER 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2 *   

RON Z. 

DIRECTOR # 3 

LINDA H. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2015 

 

 

mailto:flbj_71@q.com
http://cscc.anaclubs.org/
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 

 

   

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

